
Dear Prayer Partners and Financial Supporters,

We will never cease to thank God for His presence and faithfulness to us. We bless His name 
for providing our support through you all.
Ministries

Church
The church is doing well, and we continue to serve according to the Great Commission 
(Matthew 28:16-20). The number of disciples is growing, and we have our eyes fixed on God.  
Please pray with us that God will provide us land and our own place to meet and worship, 
that we would not have to meet in a school.  

Institute
We are currently finishing our 13 courses. Three students are in Aboisso, and 10 are in 
Abidjan. I believe they will be able to serve well in their churches.

Family Prayer Requests:
1. I have been very sick but thank God for healing me.
2. Pray for our eldest daughter who is expecting a baby.
3. May God enable the children in their studies.
4. May God provide a means of transportation for our family.

Church Prayer Requests:
1. May God provide for the purchase of the church land so that 

we are no longer in a school.
2. May God provide tarps and chairs to free up the classroom, 

which has become small, so that the children can meet in the courtyard.
3. We thank God for adding souls to the church.

Institute Prayer Requests:
1. I thank God for the training that is about to  be completed.
2. Pray for the graduation and the next school year.
3. May God provide for the purchase of the institute land.

Please pray for our country for the October presidential elections.
May God bless you all.  Thank you for partnering with us as we minister in Ivory Coast.  
Jean Luc Kouakou
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A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,

THE KOUAKOU FAMILY

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717
Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Kouakou Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Kouakou prayer letter” on the subject line.


